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Tēnā koutou, Mālō ‘e tau lava, Talofa lava, Kia orana, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kamusta, Ayubowan, Salam.

Kia ora e te whānau
Next week, Week 9, we have two very special assemblies. The Year 1-8 Class Awards assembly will
take place on Wednesday, 11 December 2024, commencing at 1:00 pm. You are warmly invited to
attend. We ask all guests to be seated in the school hall by 12:50 pm.

We also have the Year 8 Graduation and Awards assembly, which will take place on Thursday, 12
December 2024, commencing at 1:00 pm. If you have a Year 8 child at Tāmaki Primary School. We
invite the families of our Year 8 students to join us. We ask all guests to be seated in the school hall
by 12:50 pm.

Arrival:
● Please park on the school field (follow our parking marshall’s directions), Tripoli Road, or

Alamein Road as the school car park will be full
● Enter through the field side door into our hall for seating
● Some parents have requested no online images of their child. Please only take photographs

or video recordings of your child

We ask that all students are dressed in full school uniform for these special assemblies. Staff have
been making contact with the parents and caregivers who have children receiving awards at either
of these events. We look forward to seeing you at these special school occasions.



Changes
Today, we shared with your child the class and teacher they will have in 2025. There is excitement
and anticipation, and a few moves of classroom spaces too. The children will start in their new
classes on Wednesday 30 January 2025.

Room Year Level Teacher Learning Assistant

1 New Entrants,
Year 1 and 2

Mrs Claire Mackenzie Mrs Janine Morron

2 and 3
Modern Learning
Environment (Downstairs)
Te Puna Wairua

Rumaki Reo
Years 1-8

Whaea Lee-Ann Tutengaehe
Kōkā Anahera-Pono
Tutengaehe

Whaea Mariana Kaitai

4 Visual Arts
Classroom Release

Kōkā Susannah Goodman

5 Years 2-3 Whaea Mikayla
Madden-Snoad

Whaea Kelly O’Rourke

6 Years 6-8 Whaea Joy Manuel Whaea Hani Samuel

8 Years 4-5 Mrs Fuatino Grady Whaea Mariana Kaitai

9 Samoan Dual
Language Unit
Years 3-6

Mrs Mile Afoa-Leiataua Matua Andrew Tia

Modern Learning
Environment (upstairs)
Talamuka-’a-Tonga

Tongan Dual
Language Unit
Years 3-8

Mrs Luti Tafea

Upcoming events
Year 1-8 Class Awards: Wednesday 11 December at
1:00 pm.
Year 8 Graduation and Awards: Thursday 12 December
at 1:00 pm.
Year 8 Dine and Dance: 16 December at 5.00 pm until
7.00 pm
BIg Day In: 17 December is an all day fun day for
Tāmaki Primary School learners. Details will be
announced next week.
School Board hui: Wednesday 18 December @ 8 am in
the boardroom. School board meetings are open to the
public. If you would like to join us at the next board
meeting, please contact our Presiding Member Mr
Kamaka Tarawa at k.tarawa@tamakiprimary.school.nz.
End of Year Assembly: On Wednesday 18 December at
11:00 am we will hold our final whole-school assembly
for the year. We will acknowledge whānau who are
leaving our kura at the end of this year. You are
welcome to join us in the hall for this event.
School closes for 2024: A reminder that we finish the
school year at 12 noon on Wednesday 18 December
2024.

Enjoy your weekend, see you Monday.
Carol Leota
Tumuaki | Principal
cleota@tamakiprimary.school.nz
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